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PROVIDER ADVISORY #2022-018 

APD AND ATTAIN – HEALTH INSURANCE PORTABILITY AND ACCOUNTABILITY ACT 

(HIPAA) TRAINING 

INFORMATIONAL 

EFFECTIVE DATE: IMMEDIATELY 

 
The ATTAIN Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) course will no longer be 

available in TRAIN Florida after July 31, 2022. Only providers who complete the ATTAIN HIPAA 

course and upload their certificate into TRAIN Florida before July 31, 2022, at midnight will receive 

credit for this course. 

 

Beginning August 1, 2022, the Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) - HIPAA Basics course in 

TRAIN Florida will be the only allowable and required HIPAA course for APD providers. 

 

Available Resources 

The following resources are available to help providers manage the APD Basic Required Training 

requirements: 

 

• How to locate and manage the APD HIPAA Basics course in TRAIN Florida 

o APD HIPAA Instructions 

o APD HIPAA Video Instructions 

 

If you have a question or require assistance, please email the APD Training Unit at 

apd.lmssupport@apdcares.org.  

 

TRAIN Florida APD Support Team Hours: Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. -5 p.m. EST (excluding holidays) 

 

http://apdcares.org/providers/training/docs/apd-hipaa-training-instructions.pdf
https://apd.myflorida.com/providers/training/videos/apd-hipaa-training-video.mp4
mailto:apd.lmssupport@apdcares.org

